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    Looking Back………. 

               “My Fair Lady” was a delightful trip down Memory Lane.  The 
25 ladies from WCNS were humming with many of the familiar tunes, 
“Wouldn’t It Be Loverly”, “On the Street Where She Lives”, “I Could 
Have Danced All Night”.   With a large cast and a wonderful orchestra, 
the activity on stage never stopped. 

      The singers and actors were terrific, and  made for a memorable 
afternoon.  And Kitty Gold  always provides her home-made delights 
during intermission. 

In memory of Alice Borden:     Alice  was a long�me Board member of WCNS and Parliamentarian.  She 

was sassy, quick-wi#ed, and well informed and offered her friendship 

and knowledge to friends, old and new.  Her mul�ple interests and 

unique perspec�ve made her a fascina�ng conversa�onalist.  She will 

be missed.   

Alice, and her daughter, Claudia. 



Looking Ahead……. 

       Summer is upon us and Girls Night Out  Girls Night Out  Girls Night Out  Girls Night Out  is planned at the 

Poppy on Thursday, August 10 from 5—8 PM.    There will be live 

music, small plates and a Margarita, an almost full moon, and hopeful-

ly, a beautiful sunset.     Join us to relax, re-acquaint, rejuvenate, and 

rejoice that we get to be in this beautiful place.  Flyer is enclosed.  

Please make your reservation by August 3, 2017. 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

Still Looking Ahead……. 

““““Simply Irresistible”   Simply Irresistible”   Simply Irresistible”   Simply Irresistible”       

       The Annual WCNS Fashion Show and Luncheon will be held on  WednesdayWednesdayWednesdayWednesday, September 

13th at the Poppy featuring clothing from Irresistibles in Osterville. 

     We already have our models lined up, and  soft piano music by Lee Donaise to accompany, 

so don’t miss out. 

Mark your calendars, and the flyer will be in the next newsletter.  Bring a friend. 



The Women’s Club of New Seabury 

cordially invites you to 

 

Thursday, August 10, 2017 at 

 The Poppy (oceanside) 

5-8 PM 

Payment of $25 per WCNS member / $25 per non-member must be received by August 3 

to confirm your reserva�on. Contact Ki#y Gold at 508-477-5106 if you have ques�ons. Please complete 

the reply slip below and return it and your payment to  

WCNS, P.O. Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649. 

•  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

• REPLY SLIP – Must be received by August 3 

Your name:    $25.00 

Your guest(s):   $25.00 pp 

 

Please send this slip and your payment of $ (payable to WCNS) to  

                                            WCNS, Post Office Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649. 



“We Care” Giving Fair 

       The Women’s Club of New Seabury 

     Only Fundraiser on Wednesday, October 4 

 

This year we  are putting the FUN in Fundraiser.  
There will be more interactive activities with 
chances to win prizes, big and small.    This  day of 
prizes and camaraderie, also emphasizes that our 

purpose and goal is to provide funds for organizations that provide food 
to the needy.  Our beneficiaries this year are food pantries in Mashpee 
and Falmouth  (The Falmouth Service Center, the Boys and Girls Club, 
The Council on Aging, St. Vincent de Paul Food Pantry) , as well as the 
Mashpee High School Foundation Trust. 
_______________________________________________________ 

       There will still be some favorites:  the  Baskets Table, the Bake Table, 
and the Gift Certificates table.  In place of the Live Auction, we will have 
Raffles, big and small.   And there will be chance games where your partici-
pation is key.  

 

     PLEASE WATCH YOUR MAILBOXES IN THE NEXT WEEK AS MORE 
INFORMATION AND HOW YOU CAN PARTICIPATE WILL BE COMING 
TO YOU VIA US POSTAL SERVICE. 

The Winner of our Naming Contest for our Fall 

Fundraising Event is Terry Herman. 

Thank you, Terry and others for their entries. 

 

                            
 

The “We Care” Giving Fair 
 



Website:     www.womensclubofnewseabury.com 

 

 

Condolences to Yvonne Courtney on the recent loss of her mother. 

Welcome to New Members 

Shawn McShane 

Eileen Tye 



 

 

WOMEN’S CLUB OF NEW SEABURY  

www.womensclubofnewseabury.com		

JOIN US!!! The friends you haven’t met yet! 

 
 

....Join us, and experience how fulfilling it can be to help our community and have fun at the 
same time.  

Remember, you only have to live in or have once lived in New Seabury (or Daniel’s Is-
land, Popponesset, Popponesset Island) to be a member. During these almost five decades, mem-
bers have contributed their time, talents, and financial support to numerous civic, educational, and 
charitable organizations in Mashpee and the broader Cape Cod community.   

WCNS meets for monthly luncheons and programs, but also other events are planned through-
out the year, with a concentration on the summer months. We hope you will join us to make friends, 
have fun, and better our community!  

For further information, please contact Janet Kinnally, Membership, at 508-539-3974 or 
jkinnally@comcast.net or visit our website (www.womensclubofnewseabury.com). You may return the 
form below with your annual dues of $30.00 to WCNS, P.O. Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649.  

 
______________________________________________________________________________  

July 2017- June 2018 Membership Form  

       New (   )        Renewal (    )                                                               Date 

_________________________________   

Name ___________________________________________________________ ______________________  

                          Last                                         First                          Middle Initial                   First Name for nametag  

Local telephone #  _ _ _ - _ _ _ - _ _ _ _       Alternate / cell telephone #  _ _ _ - _ _ _ - _ _ _ _  

Mailing address – street or PO Box _______________________________________________  

City, state, zip code ___________________________________________________________  

E-mail address _______________________________________________________________  

 Please check off or write in your areas of interest to keep our club vibrant:    

Philanthropy (scholarships; distribution of funds) ________    Membership (welcome new members)_________ 

Hospitality (greeters for luncheons; 50/50 raffles _________    Publicity (photos, news items)_______________ 

Suggestions for activities or programs are appreciated _______________________________________________  

                  Return form to WCNS, P.O. Box 906, Mashpee, MA  02649 with your dues of $30.00.  


